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MAYO BUSINESS SEES RATES BILL INCREASE FROM €8,000 TO €21,000 

Mayo County Council has heard of one Westport business that has seen its rates increased 
from €8,000 to €21,000. This article considers the possible closure of businesses because of 
the increase in business rates following the revaluation. 

The article can be accessed via the following link: 

Mayo business sees rates bill increase from €8,000 to €21,000 - Mayo Live (mayonews.ie) 
 

https://www.mayonews.ie/news/home/1422819/mayo-business-sees-rates-bill-increase-from-8-000-to-90-000.html

